
 
Dear Dealers, 
 
The Marion County Tax  Collector’s Office 
would like to take this time to thank you  for  
your hard work throughout the year.  We are 
looking forward to a wonderful working        
relationship next year as well! 
 
We would also like to take this time to wish 
you and your families a Merry Christmas and a 
happy, safe and prosperous New Year! 
 
Please do not forget that our offices will be 
closed on December 24th and 25th, as well as 
January 1st.   
 
Wishing you a Happy Holiday Season! 
 
 

Honorable George Albright, Marion County 
Tax Collector & Employees 


